
 

  

  

  
  
  
  
  
  
  

Email:  co mmittalreformbill@niassembly.gov.uk   
  
  

11  January  2021   
  
  

Dear Sir / Madam   
  

I refer to your letter of 26 
th   November 2020 in respect of the Criminal Justice (Committal  

Reform) Bill.   
  

Having read the content of the proposed Bill, the Police  federation for Northern Ireland are  
supportive of the reforms being proposed.    
  

We feel that this would help to bring expediency to the Justice processes in Northern  
Ireland and bring them into line with the rest of the United Kingdom.   
  

Yours sincerely   
  

  
  

Mark Lindsay    

PFNI Chairman   
  
  
  
  
  


